
July Newsletter!

Hey guys!! 

I hope your summer has been amazing! I 
just wanted to update you guys on 
everything that will be happening soon. 
This weekend I will be attending our 
summer board meeting. I’ll be learning 
how to train the new officers of your clubs! 
Once I get back I will be getting in contact 
of all of you to set a meeting to train! I’m 
beyond excited for this year to begin and I 
can’t wait to meet most of you guys!! 

Back to school! 
As most of you guys know, school starts 
back very soon. Trust me, I don’t want the 
water park days and tanning time to stop 
either. We all have to go back at one paint 
to get it over with. This year, I want each 
and every one of you to make it one to 
remember. Join a new team or club and 
be included with your school. I know what 
it’s like to not be apart of something and 
then regret it later on. Even if you think it 
might be a long shot, do it! High school is 
a very short 4 years so make them count! 


